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REPLY TO
ATTN OF:

SUBJECT :

TO:

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
MANNED ORBITING LABORATORY, SYSTEMS PROGRAM OFFICE (OSAF)
AF UNIT POST OFFICE, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90045

SAFSL-10(AMB) 11 March 1966

Letter of Appreciation

AMD(AMRO, Capt Thornton)

I am indeed most pleased to forward the attached letters of appre-

ciation from Brig Gen Thomas H. Crouch, MC, USAF, and Capt Frank B.
Voris, MC, USN, and to add my sincere appreciation for your efforts
and attention given to Captain Voris during his visit at Brooks AFB,
Texas.

)

727 / Fhoer’
I. KARSTENS 2 Atch

Colonel, USAF MC 1. USN(BUMED-T1l3) ILtr,
Deputy for Bioastronautics 15 Feb 1966
2. AMSP Ltr 8 Mar 1966
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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
HEADQUARTERS AEROSPACE MEDICAL DIVISION (AFSC)
BROOKS AIR FORCE BASE, TEXAS 78235

REPLY TO

ATTN OF: AMSP

sussect:  Letter of Appreciation

g MAR 1966

t0: AMB (Col Karstens)

Please convey my appreciation to Capt Thornton for the courtesies extended

Capt Vageis duriry(e visit to A%.
L4

THOMAS H. CROUCH, Brigadier General, MC, USAF 1 Atch
Commander USN (BUMED-7113) Ltr,
15 Feb 1966




DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
BUREAU OF MEDICINE AND SURGERY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20390 IN REPLY REFER TO
BUMED-7113:sgh
15 February 1966

Brigadier General Thomas H. Crouch, USAF, MC
Commander

Headquarters, Aerospace Medical Division
Brocks Air Force Base, Texas 78235

Dear Tom:

Just a note to tell you how well all of the people at the
Aerospace Medical Division treated Dr. Randy Chambers and
me during our recent two-day visit there. Bill Thornton
was exceptionally attentive as he gave us all of his time
those two days. Investigators like Billy Welch went out
of their way to brief us completely and thoroughly on
their programs relative to the MOL Project.

It was nice seeing you. Hope that you get in contact
with me should you come to Washington in order that I
may return the compliment. At least we will see each
other in Las Vegas.

Sincerely,

. _——Captain, MC, USN
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Letter of Appreciation

AMB (Col Karstens)

Please convey my appreciation to Capt Thornton for the courtesies extended
Capt Voris during his recent visit to AMD.

SIGNED
THOMAS H. CROUCH, Brigadier Gemeral, MC, USAF 1 Atch
Commander USN (BUMED-7113) Ltr,

15 Feb 1966 '




